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Lannon, Kurt M.

From: Roland-Loog [rloog@co.alachua.fl.us]
Sent:  Monday, March 25, 2002 1:27 PM
To: Lannon, Kurt M.

Subject: TDC

Mr Lannon

Hello,
The Tourist Development Council ByLaws of which the City Commission has a copy remain as adopted in

August 2001.
> Although attendance was briefly discussed at the 3/13/ TDC meeting, no

> changes were made and it was determined that this item would be taken up
> again at the TDC meeting in April.

thank you

roland

4/1/02



